
Child Care Bulletin (CCB) 23-27:
Enrollment and Fiscal Reporting Site Change

The California Department of Social Services (CDSS) Child Care and Development
Division (CCDD) has recently posted CCB 23-27.

The purpose of this CCB is to provide child care and development Direct Service and
Support contractors with information on a change to the reporting site used to submit
Enrollment and Fiscal reports for contract reimbursement. The Child Development
Enrollment Attendance and Fiscal Reporting (CDPR) replaces the reporting previously
done through CPARIS, which is owned by the California Department of Education
(CDE).

If you have questions or need additional guidance, please contact Child Development
Fiscal Services at ChildDevelopmentFiscal@dss.ca.gov.

Click here to view CCB 23-27.
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